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The CALHOUN COUNTY conducted public hearings on September 3, 2013 
and September 12, 2013 on a proposal to increase the total tax revenues of 
the CALHOUN COUNTY from properties on the tax roll in the preceding year 
by 0.719424 percent. 

 
 
 

The total tax revenue raised last year at last year's tax rate of 0.490000 for 
each $100 of taxable value was $16,913,165.24. 

 
 
 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax 
rate of 0.490000 for each $100 of taxable value, excluding tax revenue to be 
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is $16,991,702.32. 

 
 
 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax 
rate of 0.490000 for each $100 of taxable value, including tax revenue to be 
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is $17,128,472.51. 

 
 
 

The Calhoun County is scheduled to vote on the tax rate that will result in 
that tax increase at a public meeting to be held on September 26, 2013 at 
Commissioner's Court , 211 S.Ann Street, Suite 104, Port Lavaca, TX 77979 
at 10:00 AM. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    


